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Docket Nos. 50-245

50-336

Mr. John F. Opeka
Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
P. O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270

Dear Mr. Opeka:

SUBJECT: COMBINED INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-245/94-11 AND 50-336/94-08

This refers to the announced safety inspection conducted by Mr. R. Bhatia of this office from
April 4-22,1994, at Millstone Units I and 2, in Waterford, Connecticut, and at the corporate
office in Berlin, Connecticut. Mr. Bhatia discussed the results of this inspection with
Mr.11. Risley and other members of your staff at the conclusion of this inspection.

The inspection was focussed on activities important to public health and safety. Areas
examined during this inspection included the resolution and corrective actions taken for open
items identified previously during the electrical distribution system functional inspections
(EDSFIs). Within this scope, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of design
documents, procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and
observations by the inspector.

The inspector determined that a significant effort had been completed to address the EDSFI
unresolved items. In general, the calculations and analyses developed to address these issues
were technically sound and thorough. The corrective actions completed for 13 ' unresolved
items were reviewed during this inspection. The corrective actions completed for eight Unit
I and four Unit 2 unresolved items were adequate, and these items are closed. There was
one Unit 2 unresolved item regarding the adequacy of voltage for the charging pump motor
control centers control circuits that was left open pending the implementation of a
modification to resolve this design deficiency.
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Mr. John F. Opeka 2 _~, .

Your cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

'
/

L.J %f
James M. Trapp, Acting Chief
Electrical Section
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: Combined Inspection Report Nos.
50-245/94-11 and 50-336/94-08 w/ Attachment 1

cc w/ encl:
J. P. Stetz, Vice President, Haddam Neck Station
G. H. Bouchard, Nuclear Unit Director
R. M. Kacich, Director, Nuclear Licensing
J. Solymossy, Director, Nuclear Quality and Assessment Services
S. E. Scace, Vice President, Nuclear Operations Services
D. B. Miller, Senior Vice President, Millstone Station
H. F. Haynes, Nuclear Unit Director
Gerald Garfield, Esquire
Nicholas Reynolds, Esquire
K. Abraham, PAO (2)
NRC Resident Inspector
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut SLO Designee
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bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

bec w/enci (VIA E-MAIL):
W. Dean, OEDO
G. Vissing, PM, NRR
J. Stolz, NRR/PDI-4
V. McCree, OEDO
D. Jaffe, PM, NRR
J. Andersen, NRR
M. Shannon, NRR/ILPB
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